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May 14,1985 .

Mr. L.E. Lewis
Health and Safety Manager
Chevron / Gulf Mineral Resources Company
P.O. Box 1150
Grants, New Mexico 87020

Dear Mr. Lewis:

I wish to express the appreciation of all the NMEIO members who participated
in the April 25th tour of your facilities for the hospitality and courtesy
extended to us. As per our discussions of the 25th, the NMRPB notes
Chevron's interest with respect to the possible renewal of the Mt. Taylor
Mill License NM-GUL-ML-00. If there are any questions or if you require any
information concerning the renewal process or the current license feel free
to contact me directly.

Sincere y,
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.M chael A. Ta o-

,

/ Environmental Scientist
/ Uranium Licensing Section/RPB
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